Hi! Sorry we missed you! We stopped by to extend a personal invitation for you and your family to join us at Carnival, from 2-5pm on Sunday, October 3. This will take place very close to your home, in McFarland field (between McFarland tennis courts, EV 115, and Blackwelder). We apologize for the noise during that time, but we hope that you and your family will not be bothered by that because you will be having fun with us at Carnival! We have children friendly carnival games where they will win prizes for free, and the bouncy climber and castle will have scheduled times for smaller folk.





If you have a problem with this event, please call Pai-Ling Yin at 497-2751 ASAP so we can work on a solution.





If you are interested in more family oriented activities, please contact Pai-Ling at pyin@stanford.edu to find out about the Parent Network. The Network is looking for a coordinator, a paid position.





Thanks for your understanding, and hope to see you at Carnival!
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